
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter
Friday, March 17, 2023 

Upcoming Events and Calendar Dates

Saturday, March 18th
● Regional Chess Tournament at Vernon

Friday, March 24th
● Principal’s Coffee 9:30 AM

meet.google.com/bxv-gsgy-oos

Monday, March 27th-31st
● Spring Break- No School

Monday, April 3rd
● Spring SUN School begins

Monday, April 3rd
● Families of Black Students Affinity group

○ 5:45 PM - 7:00 PM MPR
Wednsday, April 5th

● Las Familias Affinity Group in MPR 5:30 PM 
● LGBTQ+ Affinity Group Room 116 5:30 PM

○

Public Wireless will offer free Lenovo tablets with internet access for student households in our CEP schools.  These 
devices are for families to own and use as their personal devices.  The devices are not replacing the  District's 1:1 
chromebook program. These tablets are for their personal use at home.  Public Wireless will provide all support and 
replacement if needed. 
 
There is an online registration form or a QRcode to scan to register.  The deadline for parents to register is March 
17th. 

 Link to Video - (Video includes registration link)
PPS Registration Form Link 
PPS QR code available on the flyer

Families who are interested in this offer will fill out the registration form which goes directly to Public Wireless.  
Public Wireless will process the requests as they come in, prepare tablets for families with Student Name and 
School label.  Devices will be delivered to Vernon.  They will ship out approximately every two weeks as the forms 
are submitted and received by Public Wireless.  

https://www.pps.net/site/Default.aspx?PageID=418&DomainID=158#calendar565/20230403/event/173238
https://www.pps.net/site/Default.aspx?PageID=418&DomainID=158#calendar565/20230403/event/161421
https://share.synthesia.io/0e87f8ea-0d26-48ca-9cbb-bdf6eb9e1808
https://publicwireless.jotform.com/Kris/portland-public-schools


Here are a few pictures from our tree planting on 
Friday! Vernon has 16 new trees that were planted 
courtesy of a partnership with Urban Forestry. This 
is a program run by Portland Parks and Recreation. 
Not only were the trees acquired at no cost for us, 
they planted them and will water them in for five 
years. This is the most exciting part, as summer 
care tends to be the downfall of most school site 
tree plantings. The planting plan is on the next 
page. It includes a site map and legend indicating 
the types of trees planted. We hope you all are 
able to enjoy some shade the trees will provide 
over time!

New Trees at Vernon!














